
Program  
Notice 

 

  
        A  

      Skills Building 
Workshop 

             for Academic Staff 
 

Friday, May 13, 2005 
12:00 Noon – 4:00 pm 

McGregor Memorial Conference Center 
 
 

 “Grantswriting” 
featuring 

 
 

Dr. Elizabeth Broughton 
Associate Professor   

Eastern Michigan University 
 
 

Limited Seating – Deadline Tuesday 5/10/05 
For reservations contact Bill Roberson 

7-3592 or wcr225@wayne.edu 
 
 

NOTE: Those persons who have already registered for this 
workshop need to re-register.  All old registrations were wiped 
out by a surge.   

 
ASPDC in focus for the New Year! 


